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A. EXECUTIVE SUMMARY 
 

The attached policy has been updated to reflect current practice. 

 

The cumulative staff time required to prepare this report was 1 hour.   
 

B.  PURPOSE  
 

1. The attached policy was initially adopted in 2007 and was due for review. 

 

C. BACKGROUND 
 

1. The attached policy governs the use of Board issued credit and purchase cards. 

2. This policy appeared at the Governance and Policy Committee meeting on 

October 5, 2021. 
 

 

D. EVIDENCE/RESEARCH/ANALYSIS  
 

1. The policy is written in accordance with current practice. 

 

E. METRICS AND ACCOUNTABILITY 
 

1. Staff with approval authority will monitor the use of these cards and the 

Finance Department will provide regular review and oversight. 

 

F. IMPLEMENTATION, STRATEGIC COMMUNICATIONS 

AND STAKEHOLDER ENGAGEMENT PLAN 
 

1. Internal communication to the appropriate stakeholders as required. 

 

G. COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION  
 

The Governance and Policy Committee recommends approval of the attached 

Credit and Purchase Card Policy A.24 as amended. 
 


